
March 19, 2020 

Texas Governor Greg Abbott announced new statewide restrictions today, which will close all schools 
through April 3 to help prevent the spread of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19).
 
Therefore, all MISD schools, offices and facilities will remain closed to the public through Friday, 
April 3. All extracurricular activities and field trips will be canceled during that period as well. 

The district will continue to monitor the situation and stay in contact with state officials to determine when 
schools can reopen.

We ask that you please limit travel during this closure, if at all possible, and practice good hygiene 
etiquette to prevent the spread of this illness and other contagious diseases. 

More details about MISD’s coronavirus (COVID-19) shutdown is available here.

Thank you for doing your part for the overall health and wellness of the Mansfield ISD community.
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